Good evening, Loiederman Families!

This is Megan McLaughlin, proud principal of LMS, calling with some important information.
The admin team has recorded a video presentation (linked here) to review our new entrances,
breakfast procedures and updated policies. Please take a few minutes to watch our video, so
that your student is prepared for our first day of school. Tomorrow, Monday, August 29th, is
our first day and it is an ODD Day.

o Carpool/drop off lane: If you plan to drop off and pick up your student, please
be patient as the first week or two the drop off line moves rather slowly. If
everyone remains in the right lane closest to the sidewalk curb, this will ensure
the safety of our students and allow the left lane of traffic to enter into the
parking lot. The admin video also provided this information along with visuals
of our parking lot entrance for families. Please do not pull into the bus loop
during drop off or pick up as that is for buses only.

e Cell Phones/Off and Away: Families, please make sure you review the off and away
cell phone policy with your students. If you need to contact your student during the
school day, our main office staff is available to connect you with your student.

Back to School Night: Loiederman will be hosting our Back to School Night on Thursday,
September 8th. This year’s back to school night will be in person. If you are interested in
hearing about different student groups and family organizations, you can arrive at 5:30 and
head to the cafeteria to visit all of the tables. If you would prefer to just attend the teacher
classroom presentations, please arrive by 6:00 and go straight to your student’s
homeroom/advisory classroom. We will send a copy of your student’s schedule home during
the week of September 6th, so that you know where to go. We look forward to seeing
everyone!

Make sure to check out the LMS PTSA Page on Facebook. Stay well, stay safe, and thank you for
staying connected to Loiederman. Have a good evening!



https://nam04.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww2.montgomeryschoolsmd.org%2Fschools%2Floiedermanms%2Fstaff%2Fadministration%2F&data=05%7C01%7Clisa_r_vogan%40mcpsmd.org%7C3e183b00fcb44afab3ee08da89451ffe%7Cddf755e9bcd64a5ea4727c378a78c6c7%7C1%7C0%7C637973227235838805%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=ryTx5sIoO783AT87ZccTau3Km%2BZmR3Ngz6phOrfK0Y4%3D&reserved=0
https://nam04.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.facebook.com%2Fptsalms&data=05%7C01%7Clisa_r_vogan%40mcpsmd.org%7C3e183b00fcb44afab3ee08da89451ffe%7Cddf755e9bcd64a5ea4727c378a78c6c7%7C1%7C0%7C637973227235995042%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=RxZgSqdnAjT4oDf4wDC%2F4Tn2wvWBdN7YBf9dswBNoI0%3D&reserved=0

